CAFL League Management Minutes – held on Thursday 21st November 2024 at 6.45pm via Microsoft Teams
Attendees – J.Hunt, B.Hill, T.Holmes, I.Hamilton, P.Tustain, D.Johnson, T.Onions
Apologies – M.Pates, I.Smith, D.Pardoe. A.Wakefield

1. League Secretary
League sponsorship update – John updated us after his meeting with the Sponsor who has paid his invoice from last season. 
The Sponsor offering ClubSports365 for free for clubs who want to play with it. JH can provide details.  
IH to email Leckhampton on admin front. 
2. Treasurer

All quiet on the Finance Front.

Varistha have now made payment for the remaining 3rd year of the Sponsorship.

On the invoice front, all is up to date and paid, except for the fines to be discussed at the meeting I am missing.

I will have to wait until 2nd December to get these invoiced, so these should then be paid around 16th December, which might be in time for the next meeting, before Xmas?

3. Fixtures

Cup Draw took place at 7pm with clubs previously invited to dial in if they want to. 
Bishops Cleeve, FC Wickhamford and Shurdington Rovers   joined us for the Cup draws. (Bishops Cleeve had the numbers, FC Wickhamford had the teams for the draw)
Fixtures are generally going well, hopefully the weather will continue to be kind to us!

4. Registrations

1264 signed on, 14 transfers, 1 transfer in the process. 

5. Results
Notifications going ok, some late team-sheets out there. 
6. Referees

Martin sends his apologies and offers the following update:
- To date 152 out 155 games have been covered.  
- To date (21st November) 6 low marks submitted against referees. 
- Positive feedback from Prestbury regarding Charlie Chattell. 
- Positive feedback from Tewkesbury Town regarding Eric Edge.
- Appointments will be out by Sunday 24th November for December, shouldn't have any issues covering appointments. 


7. Discipline & Rule Offences

See attached.

8. AOB

Rules sub-committee – Tony sent to the committee for information and comment. 
Date of next meeting – Thursday 19th December 2024 at the Victory Club!
Shurdington Rovers Appeal heard at 7.30pm during our meeting.


